Organisers report.

A big thank you to all the competitors and especially helpers for making the day go so well. Hopefully you are home and rested and have removed all the bramble thorns. I hope you enjoyed the wood anemones and wild garlic , and the elephant ( student) tracks though the worst bits.

Thank you to everyone who supported the YHJS cake sale (either by contributing and/or eating!).
Along with donations for kit, we raised £142.24, which will go towards funds for the Squad Tour to Sweden this summer.

